
CDEP Committee – February 26, 2025 
 

The CDEP committee met on February 26, 2025.  The elementary principals provided an update on the work 

that is being done to improve the math scores in grade 5.  Theresa Billington, Assistant Commissioner from 

the Office of Accountability shared information regarding the new accountability system, specifically about 

attendance.  The School Improvement Teams (SIT) met and discussed the progress towards their 2024-2025 

goals and developed goals for the 2025-2026 school year.  Each team reported out to the whole committee on 

the goals that were developed for the 2025-2026 school year.  The middle school, high school and special 

education teams presented their school improvement goals tonight.  The elementary schools will present their 

school improvement goals at the April BOE meeting.  The committee is not scheduled to meet for the 

remainder of the school year.   

 

 

 
 

 


